
 
 
 
 
 

13 September 2019 

 

 

OXFORD AND CAMBRIDGE INFORMATION TALK 
 
 
To Year 13 Parents/Guardians 

 

The School is keen to encourage our pupils to consider study at Oxford and Cambridge.  To this end 

the School is holding an Oxbridge Information Meeting at 3.35pm on Friday 20 September in the 

Year 13 School Study. This will be a short meeting of around half an hour. 

 

This meeting is primarily to present parents and our pupils with sufficient guidance to help them make 

an informed decision about their options.  It is normal for significant numbers of pupils to show initial 

interest with a much smaller number eventually applying, so please do not hesitate to attend.  

 

Both parents and pupils are welcome to this talk. 

 

 

Mr Spence 

Oxbridge Coordinator 

 


